SBP: Invitation to the 2017 Annual General Meeting of Shareholders

On 15/04/2017, Phu Bai Spinning Joint Stock Company announced the invitation to the 2017 Annual General Meeting of Shareholders as follows:

1. Time: 14:00 – 26/04/2017

2. Location: 2nd-Floor Meeting Room – Phu Bai Industrial Zone, Phu Bai Ward, Huong Thuy Commune, Thua Thien Hue Province

3. Participant:

- All shareholders in the list closed on 10/04/2017

- Please bring the invitation letter and valid authorization letter (in case of authorization)

4. Contents

- The business result 2016, the business plan 2017 and the plan on distributing after-tax profit 2016

- The operational report of Supervisory Board

- Other issues

5. Related documents

- The audited financial statement 2016

- Contents mentioned as above

6. Attendance
To be convenient for organization, shareholders/ authorized persons should confirm the attendance registration before 25/04/2017 at:

Administration Department – Phu Bai Spinning Joint Stock Company - Phu Bai Industrial Zone, Phu Bai Ward, Huong Thuy Commune, Thua Thien Hue Province

Or contact: Mr. Nguyen Tuong Huy – Tel.: 090 331 4274, Email: huyphubai@gmail.com 

